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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 12:44 PM
To: 'amanda Lathrop'
Subject: RE: contesting assessment 258519 - 2060 4th St E

I meant Feb. 25th between 9-11am, but will put you first on the agenda. 
 
Mai 
 
From: amanda Lathrop <ael40@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 11:06 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: contesting assessment 258519 - 2060 4th St E 
 
I did not receive a call. Please let me know another time frame that works.  
Thank you.  
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 

 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Date: 2/14/25 11:49 AM (GMT-06:00)  
To: amanda Lathrop <ael40@hotmail.com>  
Subject: RE: contesting assessment 258519 - 2060 4th St E  
 
Yes, thank you for accommodating.  I will call you when your item is up.  Our caller id will show as 612-
315-7905. 
  
From: amanda Lathrop <ael40@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 11:31 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: contesting assessment 258519 - 2060 4th St E 
  
Yes, I am available on the 20th between 9-11am. Will you call me? If so my number is 651-246-1695.  
Thank you, 
Amanda 
  
  
  
Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 
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-------- Original message -------- 
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Date: 2/14/25 7:28 AM (GMT-06:00)  
To: amanda Lathrop <ael40@hotmail.com>  
Subject: RE: contesting assessment 258519 - 2060 4th St E  
  
Hi Ms. Lathrop, 
We have a high volume of cases for February 18 and was wondering if I can reschedule you to Thursday, 
Feb. 20 via telephone between 9-11am.  Please confirm.   
  
Thanks, 
  
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  
  
  
From: amanda Lathrop <ael40@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 9:24 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: contesting assessment 258519 - 2060 4th St E 
  

Hello,  
My name is Amanda Lathrop and I am the executor of the Janice L Juvette revocable trust which owns 
2060 4th Street East. On Sept 23rd I received a summery abatement order for rubbish in the alley. We 
went out in the alley and there was no rubbish on our property. The picture on the order is of the neighbor 
to the east.  I have attached the picture from the abatement order and a photo taken that day by my 
mother of our property. The number on the abatement order was called and they were informed it was 
not our property. I just received the assessment for $389 for the clean up of the rubbish that was not on 
our property.  
Please let m know what I need to do to resolve this matter.  
Thank you, 
Amanda 

 You don't often get email from ael40@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important   
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651-246-1695  


